
 
To: USD 113 Board of Education 
From: David Glynn 
Date: 3/9/20 
Re: March 9, 2020 Board of Education Building Report 
 
Building Highlights​: 
Wrestlers finished their season well, sending 3 Bluejays to State.  Bluejay Boys Basketball has concluded 
their season and showed growth and improvement throughout.  At the time of this submission, Girls 
Basketball is still in season.  SHS custodians are working hard to clean and sanitize in order to keep 
sickness down.  Doors, desks, chairs and other high touch areas and items are being cleaned and sanitized 
daily. 
 
Upcoming Events​: 
Stop Trafficking Presentation March 8th and 9th, State Basketball- March 11-14th, Spring Break 16-20, 
Spring Play 27-28th, Inservice-March 30th 
 
Innovative Learning Opportunities: 
S​eniors had the opportunity to participate in a financial literacy assembly on Feb. 25th.  This was a great 
event, and students appreciated the experience. Juniors took the ACT and WorkKeys on Feb. 25th and 
26th.  These are long mornings for students but the opportunity is beneficial for all of our 11th grades to 
assist them to better prepare for post-secondary schooling, the workplace, the military, or any vocation 
they are considering.  We are looking forward to early April wherein we will offer students the 
opportunity to visit local industry, as well as participate in some special life skills sessions.  These are 
scheduled to be in conjunction with our state assessment dates.  In the classroom, teachers continue to 
strive to reinforce social and emotional skills for students in order to serve them with not only content but 
soft skills as well (Self-Regulation, Assertiveness, etc.).  
 
Respectfully Submitted 
David Glynn 
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